
 
 
 
Dear Friend of the Anti-Choice Project, 
 
In this newsletter we want to share with you some pictures and 
thoughts from our various ACP chapters across the country, as 
well as timeless wisdom from fellow effective social reformers. 
 
WE HAVE FALLEN ASLEEP AND NEED TO BE 
WOKEN OUT OF OUR COMFORTABLE LIVES 
 
In Lincoln, Nebraska, our chapter director Terry St.Hilaire 
reflected this summer on why he and his family were compelled 
to join the ACP in our mission of unmaksing the truth about 
abortion:  
 
“History today looks back in condemnation on the Germans 
during the Holocaust, even on the ordinary German citizen, and 
says ‘What were they thinking? How could they do this or allow this to happen? Why didn't they do more to stop this 
from happening...something...anything? Why didn’t they stand up against this horrible atrocity?’ We look back with the 
same condemnation on the people in this country who stood by during all the years that slavery was legal, or on those 
that fought against the civil rights struggle of the 60's. Abortion is the great injustice of our time, in all actuality a much 
greater atrocity than the Holocaust or slavery. I don’t want to have future generations condemn me for not having done 
anything to end this atrocity. 
 
“Nebraska may be a pretty red state, and largely pro-life, but the people there are just as complacent about the murder 
of countless babies happening every week right in our own neighborhoods. We have fallen asleep and need to be woken 
out of our comfortable lives and disturbed about the great tragedy happening in our midst.” 
 
“He who passively accepts evil is as much involved in it as he who helps to perpetrate it. He who 
accepts evil without protesting against it is really cooperating with it.” –Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 

SEEING IS BELIEVING 
 
Amy Stinnett, the ACP Missoula, Montana chapter 
director recently commented to us: “Seeing is 
believing.  Like many Americans, I didn’t understand 
what abortion does to a child until I saw a photo. 
That’s why I believe the ACP is so effective.”  
 
“God commands us to expose the deeds of 
darkness in Ephesians 5:11 and there is no 
deed darker than abortion. When 
Christians help Planned Parenthood hide 
the horror of abortion, savable babies are 
butchered and public opinion will never 
support outlawing abortion.” –Gregg 
Cunningham, Director of CBR 

ACP Lincoln director, Christina St.Hilaire, shares the truth 
with a passerby during a protest in May 2013. 

ACP Missoula director, Amy Stinnett (Left), stands with one of her 
volunteers in July, exposing the truth near an abortion facility in Missoula. 



EXPOSING ABORTION ACROSS THE USA 
 
The goal of the ACP is to get these pictures in every town of America. Having grown to seven chapters in just four years, we 
are seeing that goal materialize. With your continued prayers and support we will keep growing, making abortion 
impossible to ignore or trivialize in these United States. 

 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 

 
Tom Herring 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 

 
Andrew St.Hilaire 
Co-Director, Anti-Choice Project 
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1. Start an ACP Chapter. Would you be interested in 
starting an ACP chapter? More information is available on 
our website or email us at info@antichoiceproject.com. 
 
2. Volunteer. Hold a sign with your local ACP chapter! 
 
3. Spread the word! Refer friends and family to our 
website and share this newsletter with them. 
 
4. Donate. Your regular, tax-deductibe, gift of $50, $25, 
$10 or $5 helps us to expand our life-saving projects into 
more and more cities in need of seeing the truth about 
abortion. Set up a recurring gift with your credit or debit 
card by visiting our website at www.antichoiceproject.com 
and clicking “Donate”. 

LEARN HOW YOU CAN HELP 

“There is no activity in 
the pro-life movement 
more important and 

effective than to stand 
on the streets of 

America and expose the 
graphic reality of 

abortion.”  
–Fr. Frank Pavone 

 

ACP Kansas City director, April Pearson, 
protests at a busy intersection in June 2013. 

Jim M., an ACP Bremerton volunteer, shows two 
women the hard truth at a June 2013 protest. 

ACP Charlotte director, Seth Williams, stands out in 
front of Planned Parenthood in July 2013. 

ACP Seattle director, Damon Frashure, demonstrates with 
his volunteers outside Northgate Mall in April 2013. 


